
 
 
 

 
 
Panasonic Electric Works ACBU manufacturing facilities in Japan have reported no major physical 
damage from the recent earthquake. 
 
Panasonic is currently working with our suppliers to evaluate the material supply chain and how it may 
impact production. Given the severity of the disaster, this process may take some time before we have a 
clear picture of the overall status. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
  
 
Karen Prince 
National Distribution Sales Manager 
Panasonic Electric Works Corporation of America 
kprince@us.pewg.panasonic.com 
Cell: 908-723-6491 
Office:908-464-3550 ext 12053 
http://pewa.panasonic.com 
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